
 

Great Gosden Bake

We would like to introduce our very own Gosden Star Bakers.  


Everyone had great fun at our Gosden Bake and made delicious cupcakes.  We might have another 
bake along near Christmas so watch this space. 
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Congratulations

The PTA are very pleased to announce that we are now able to give the school £2200.00. 
This will be put towards various projects within the school to benefit all the children including: 
Focus Weeks, Toolbox Awards, Outdoor play equipment for bubble boxes, Leavers hoodies to 

mention a few. 

We have also been able to give an extra £1000.00 towards a special reading project ‘book for 
every child’ for the whole school. 

This would not have been possible without the hard work of the whole dedicated PTA Team.  
  

The PTA team would like to thank all parents, carers, staff, and governors who have made this 
possible by supporting events we have held.   

Without your support this amount of fundraising would not have been possible.  We are 
truly grateful and appreciate The Gosden Community coming onboard with our events. 



Looking back at our Fundraising so far 
As this academic year comes to an end we look back at the events we have done during lockdown and 
virtually. 

Virtual Quiz Night - £330.00, Virtual Balloon Race - £402.09, Sponsored Walk - £1529.50 

Great Gosden Bake - £39.00, Krispy Kreme Fundraiser - £267.00 

Whats Coming Up Next 

Water Bottle Fundraiser


The children can create any piece of artwork and have their very own 
design put onto their water bottle.  More details to follow in early 

September.     

Charity Golf Day


On Friday 17th September 2021 we will be hosting a very 
special Charity Golf Day, at the prestigious, members-only 
Bramley Golf Club. All profits raised from this event will go 
straight towards our wonderful school, we still have spaces 
available.  

Included in the price will be a pre-golf bacon roll and coffee, 18 holes of golf on the stunning Bramley 
course, a two course meal at the clubhouse, and lots of fabulous prizes on offer. The cost for a team of 
four is £380, but if you don’t have a team it is £95 per person and we can buddy you up. 

To register your interest, either as a team or as a sponsor, please email Rowena via 
gosdenpta@gmail.com. It promises to be a really superb day.    

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our headline 
sponsor Bramley Blinds for their generous donation of 
sponsorship.   

 

Also Seymours Estate Agents in Guildford who have funded our 
prizes for this event. 
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Ways You Can Help 

EASYFUNDRAISING  
We’re now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help us for 
FREE. Over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use easyfundraising 
to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself!  

All you need to do is sign up and remember to use easyfundraising whenever you 
shop online. It’s easy and completely FREE! These donations really mount up, so 
please sign up to support us at: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/gosdenhousepta/ 

PARENT POWER - OCTOPUS ENERGY 

If you’re looking for a new energy supplier you could earn £50 for the school and yourself by using the 
following link for Octopus energy  

https://gosdenhouseschool.octopus.energy 

YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY 
Don’t forget we also run a weekly school lottery.  

This is a great way to support the school, whilst also giving 
yourself the opportunity to win some cash and other exciting 
prizes.  

Signing up is easy and can cost no more than £1 a week, so why not visit 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play and search for Gosden House - you could be in with a chance of 
winning a jackpot of £25,000 with a guaranteed weekly prize for Gosden entrants which currently 
stands at £20.  

Best of luck! 

MATCH FUNDING 
We are looking for any parents/carers who might work for large 
companies.  We want to ask if any company will match fund our 
upcoming smarties challenge for the autumn term.  

If you do work for a company that might be able to help please do 
get in touch gosdenpta@gmail.com 

Raise )5(Ǧ 
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for us every 
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Wishing you all a lovely summer 

Your PTA Team 

    @GosdenPTA 

Dates for your Diary 

WATER BOTTLE FUNDRAISER 
Children can be creative with their artwork and see their finished design on 
their very own water bottle.  More details to follow in early September. 

CHARITY GOLF DAY 
Friday 17th September 2021 if you know anyone who would like to enter a 
team of 3 or 4 or even enter as a single and we can buddy them up please 
email Rowena at gosdenpta@gmail.com 

 RAGS TO RICHES CLOTHING COLLECTION  
Friday 1st October 2021 (TBC) We are planning a clothing collection so 
please save any unwanted clothes for us.  

SMARTIES CHALLENGE 
During the October half term your child will receive some smarties in return we are 
hoping for the tubes to be returned with 20ps or £1’s in or maybe a note or two.
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